MEMORANDUM

From: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING To: DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL
SERVICES
(FAD S WALLER)

My Ref: 4/1554/91/JH/SR

Contact: Miss J Hampson

Date: - 27 July 1992 Your Ref:

PLANNING APPLICATION NO. 4/1554/91
ILLUMINATED SIGN BOARDS (VARIOUS)
OLD TOWN HALL, HIGH STREET, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

With reference to the above application and for listed building
consent, please find enclosed one copy of the Secretary of State's
letter of consent. Please note that following the Department of
the Environment's initial objections to the size of the sign on
the end gable wall, it was agreed to reduce the size of the sign
to bear only the square 'The 01d Town Hall' logo.
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